## **Gaither, Vince**

From:

Susan Bell <susanb06907@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Saturday, May 09, 2015 10:04 AM

To:

Sen. Fasano, Len

Cc:

Frilling, Tara; Krautler Patricia; jagargiulo@gmail.com

Subject:

Tax Hike - Public Hearing Testimony

Dear Senator Fasano and Representative Klarides:

Hello;

IT is TIME to CUT SPENDING.

I think there needs to be audits in every department and more ACCOUNTABILITY on money that is spent in this state.

Please stop wasting the tax payers money.

More responsible spending, not more taxes. Do MORE WITH LESS MONEY.

Today that is what most American Families are doing.

Thank you for you considerations in advance.

Susan Bell < susanb06907@yahoo.com > 1476 Hope Street
Stamford, CT 06907